
Ford Lines 
October 2022 

We had another great turnout for the September Breakfast meeting with little over 30 in 
attendance. It’s really nice to see our club filling up our meeting room almost on a regular basis. 
October is shaping up to be as busy as June was for car and club-related activities.  
 
First up is our election for two new 2023 board members. The election committee is already set 
and calls will be made for candidates for the ballots. Please vote promptly and get your ballots 
back to us by November 1! If anyone would like to run for the board, give me a call and we will 
get you on the ballot.  
 
Junk in the Trunk Car Show and Swap Meet is almost upon us, October the 8th. We need all the 
help we can get! Ralph Johnson, Mike Denney, and Bob Krah have been working hard to make 
sure all the details are taken care of and getting promotional info out. Please plan to help if you 
can; see details elsewhere in this newsletter.  
 
The club drive to Van Buren, Arkansas, and Crystal Bridges is coming up on October 22nd and 
23rd. I hope you will join us for a fun weekend; see details in this newsletter.  
 
I’ve been working on our 40 Ford to get it ready for the drive. These trips are a great motivation 
to get your car road ready and work out any issues you may have. Getting parts has been a 
challenge lately, but I finally found a fuel pump rebuild kit and have it installed. A few more 
things to check and we will be ready! 
 
Mark your calendar for the Halloween party October 29th that Debi and I will be hosting at our 
place. We have plenty of room for Fords to park so plan on driving them if possible. Further 
details are also in this newsletter. We really enjoy having this event and look forward to seeing 
you there.  
 
Don’t forget about the Meadow Gold Mashup Cruise night at Buck Atom’s Curio shop on 11th St 
every second and fourth Saturday evening from 5-8 PM. Debi and I have met lots of new people 
and there is always a wide variety of cars.  
 
Until next time, stay safe and drive your Ford V8! 
 
Layton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SEPTEMBER GENERAL V8 MEETING 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youngest member
Leon with his Granny
and Donna

Jerry & Deronda Admire, 
Rick Rogers & Joyce Bell
- Ilona Snell in the background

Chief, Ralph, Dave Jensen
and Dave Dugan



Birthday cake & 
cupcakes to celebrate 

Layton's birthday 
 

Jayne Trimble and 

her brother John 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ralph shows us
his towel rack 
trophy he made 
for Junk in the 
Trunk!



Bob shows off a clock 

trophy he made for the 

upcoming show 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please be aware there is NO TIRE KICK on October 8 – 

we are considering our Tire Kick to be your attendance 

at “Junk in the Trunk” to help however you are needed 

for our first fundraiser car show.  Hopefully in November 

we will get back on track and be able to enjoy a Tire 

Kick and cool temperatures! 

 

CASTING CALL!!   2023 CALENDAR PICS NEEDED! 

As of this writing, Mike has received NO pictures for the 2023 

calendar. 

Mike has again volunteered to prepare the 2023 calendar!  So 

please email (cosmo1946@hotmail.com) or TEXT him (805-

886-0075) with any high resolution photos along with 

information about your vehicle(s).  All early Ford V-8s are in the 

running for a “starring” role, and other club pictures and non-

Ford vehicles are welcome as “supporting cast”. 

Thank you, Mike! 
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Debi Dozier, Chad Cox, Mike 

Hollowell & Layton Dozier at the 

Meadow Gold Mash-up Cruise 

 

Chad Cox & Mike Hollowell’s 

rides at the Meadow Gold 

Mash-up Cruise! 

 

91st & Memorial Cruise Night; 

Denney’s 40 Ford, Krah’s 69 

Mustang 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



P.O. Box 4109 

Tulsa, OK 74159 
President: Layton Dozier 

Vice President: Bob Boren 

Treasurer: Joan Denney 

Secretary: Aprille Krah 

Parliamentarian: Randy Spaulding 

Director: Rusty Snell 

 

Photographer: Gary Arnett 

V8 Time National Reporter: 

Jerry Whitt 

 

Committees: 

Benevolence: Gail Sinclair 

Membership: Rick Rogers 

Tours & Parades: Ralph Johnson 

Tire Kick: Jim McCartney 

 

www.tulsaearlyfordv8.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




